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                 Learning, Friendship, Respect  

RE: First Holy Communion, 8th May 2021 

30th April 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

 

We look forward to celebrating the Sacrament of First Holy Communion for 

the Primary 4 children next Saturday, 8th May, at 11.00am in St. John the 

Baptist’s Church, Galbally. 

 

The Sacrament will be celebrated by Rev. Fr. Moore. 

 

Please be mindful that in light of PHA guidance and instruction from the 

Archdiocese, limited numbers will be allowed entry to the Church, with one 

row allocated for the Holy Communicant, parents and siblings only. 

 

Children will sit with their parent(s) and sibling(s) in the Church. Upon arrival, 

you will be directed to your seat by a member of staff. 

 

Jim Hamill will be available to take photographs both before and after Holy 

Communion in line with PHA health and safety guidelines (he will share 

details on his Facebook page). 

 

 

I look forward to seeing you all next week as come together as a school 

community in a celebration of faith and friendship. 
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Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Hugh Meenagh   

Principal 

 


